
From: Weidner, Sandy [mailto:Sandy.Weidner@goRacine.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2011 9:45 AM 
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice 

Subject: Barracade at intersection 6th and Kinzie 

 

 

Janice,  

Please refer my request to the Public Works and Services Committee on behalf of Cynthia Krueger, 2000 
Kinzie Ave., Racine, Wi 53405 for a barracade to be installed by the City at the intersection of 6th St and 
Kinzie Ave. 

Thank You  
Sandy Weidner  
Alderman City of Racine  
6th District  
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